
Dear friends,

New, heightened worries about Covid–when hopes were so 
high–have us asking ourselves again to tap our reservoirs of  
hope. The good news is that our hope is sustaining us and 
we are resilient. In fact, the people of  Holy Spirit are creating 
new ministries, from the field trips of  Creation Ministries to 
a vibrant Courtyard sale that yielded a wealth of  in-person 
reunions. The church continues to be a place of  solace and 
renewal for you and for all of  us. 

Whether it is in nature-inspired virtual services (back this fall), 
in-person worship in our sanctuary, or any number of  small 
group gatherings for prayer, Bible study or outreach, there is 
a place of  connection for you at Holy Spirit. 
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Take heart. Take part.
Reconnect with Holy Spirit



Thank you for  
your faithfulness.   
Support for Holy Spirit both financially 
and in so many other ways has been 
exceptionally strong over the last 
year. Our yearly stewardship effort this 
month asks us to look ahead with the 
same sense of  optimism and flexibility 
that has carried us forward. 

Today, I invite you to Take Heart and 
Take Part–renew at Holy Spirit–as 
we work through another demanding 
season with love and hope. 

Faithfully,

Rev. Terri Ann Grotzinger

Holy Spirit
Episcopal Church 
130 South 6th Street East
Missoula, MT 59801
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Take heart. Take part.
Send forth your Spirit, O Lord, 
    and renew the face of  the earth.
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